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Version 203 Update 
Effective June 15, 2015, all 1100 Series Wireless Receivers are being manufactured with Version 203 
(11/26/14) firmware. The updated firmware will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is 
estimated to occur mid July 2015. 

 

Features 

1164 Wireless Synchronized Smoke Detector 

1100 Series Wireless Receivers with Version 203 
(11/26/14) firmware now support the synchronized 
sounder operation of the soon to be released Model 1164 
Wireless Synchronized Smoke Detector.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Obtaining the New Firmware 
To update to the latest firmware, return the receiver to DMP and simply 
indicate "Update to latest version firmware" on the 6-digit Repair 
Authorization Tag. The update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no 
charge, regardless of when the receiver was purchased. If a receiver is 
returned for other repair needs, this update will be automatically 
performed as standard repair procedure. If you need Repair Authorization 
Tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282.  

When a customer service order includes a Model 1164 and an 1100 Series 
wireless receiver, the receiver will automatically be shipped with Version 
203 (11/26/14) firmware. 

When purchasing a new receiver, to take advantage of the new 1164 
support before current inventories are depleted, contact DMP Customer 
Service and request a receiver with Version 203 (11/26/14) firmware.  


